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Dear Chair Bowman and Committee Members, 

 

It is beyond time to enact finance reforms in this state (and our country) if we want to 

preserve a fair and democratic society.  Witness the last few elections where big 

money tried to buy the governorship and other positions.  Let's put an end to that and 

give it back to we the people, not the few excessively rich or the faceless not-people 

organizations. 

 

Richard Crimi 

Beaverton  


